
From: HAROLD NEWLAND <h.newland@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 9:58 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA22-2007:1211 White Street 
 

 

Planning Services  
Attn: Jon Barrett  
 
I live directly across White St. from the proposed townhome structure. I am concerned 
about the amount of noise that will be caused by this development in a section of White 
St. that has been generally quiet for years. I believe balconies will generate noise, and 
therefore I am opposed to the variances requested and to balconies in general.  
 
Harold Newland  
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